
Friday 6th September 2024 

Welcome to the Year 1 and 2 team and to our first 
news letter of the year. It has been wonderful to see all 

of the children after a long break. We want to say 
thank you for reading the uniform policy because the 
children have looked smart and ready to learn every 

single day this week.  

 
Please ensure that you are 
connected to Class Dojo. 
Teachers have resent out 
links this week.  
 
Key information will be 
shared on here including 
upcoming events (and 
changes to them) and 
messages from class 
teachers. You can also keep 
track of your children’s 

values points that 
are earned 
throughout the 
school day.  

Important dates 
 
September 

Wednesday 11th  - Meet the team (3:30pm) 

 

October 

Tuesday 15th  - Books and Biscuits  Listen out to see if 
your child gains a 
‘West Park’s Value 
Token’ this half term! 

Essentials  
 
 Water bottle 
 PE kit (in school daily) 
 Blazer and tie 
 Reading diary 

What are we learning this half term? 

Composition  

Our text this half term is Katie in Lon-
don. We will use the text to as a 
stimulus for our writing.  

Geography 

As Geographers, we will be learning 
all about the United Kingdom. We 
will locate the UK on a map and 
name the countries of the UK.  

Maths 

This half term, we are consolidating 
our knowledge of number and place 
value. We will be recognising and 
represent one and two-digit numbers 
and counting forwards and back-
wards.  

Science 

As scientists we are learning all 
about living things and their      
habitats. We will investigate the 
living things that can be found in a 
local micro-habitat.  

Reading 

As readers we are looking at          
retrieving information from a text and 
building our fluency.  

Music 

As musicians, we are learning new 
songs all about ourselves and will 
be using our voices to create           
different sounds. 

P.E. 

As sports people, we will be          
developing our perseverance by    
practising different footwork skills 
and balances. 

Art 

This half term, we will be exploring 
the artwork of Paul Cezanne and 
using his art work to inspire our 
own drawings and paintings.  

R.E. 

We will continue to develop our    
understanding of people's beliefs by 
investigating Christianity.  

PSHE 

We will be focusing on the unit    
Being Me in My World. 


